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More than 800 churches and synagogues will honor Charles Darwin this weekend by exploring the compatibility of science and religion.

The clergy have signed up for Evolution Weekend, created by Michael Zimmerman, a biology professor at Butler University in Indianapolis.  Zimmerman timed the event to celebrate Darwin’s Feb. 12 birthday.

Four years ago, Zimmerman decided he was tired of fighting with fundamentalist Christians about teaching evolution in public schools.  He began to seek out clergy who believe in compatibility.   His idea, known as The Clergy Letter Project, began with 488 churches in 2006 and has grown to 850 congregations in 12 countries.

In South Florida, participating congregations include Church of the Palms, Delray Beach, First United Church of Christ, Hollywood, Temple Beth Torah, Tamarac, and Temple Dor Dorim, Weston.  For more information, go to www.evolutionweekend.org.

